
SPOTLIGHT 
This month The PAC Spotlight shines on: 

Elizabethtown High School's Bailey Bell 

 

 
 
What do you want to do when you grow up? 
I want to be a defense lawyer. 
 
What have you participated in at the PAC? 
Seussical the Musical, Hello, Dolly!, Frozen Jr, 
Matilda Jr, Aladdin Jr, and multiple Christmas 
shows, recitals, and camps through Allegro Dance 
Theatre.  
 
What have been your most rewarding PAC 
experiences? 
The most rewarding experiences I've had have been 
the musicals I've participated in through Allegro 
Dance Theatre. 
 
What did you learn from your PAC experiences? 
For most of my Allegro performances, I have been 
cast as both an ensemble member and a principal 
character. This has made me truly appreciate the 
work the ensemble puts into the show, as well as 
how to develop a character with another actor 
playing the exact same role.  

 How have you benefited from the PAC? 
I've learned to be more comfortable around new 
people because of the community the PAC provides. 
Being surrounded by people like that has allowed me 
to grow more than I ever expected.  
 
Why is the PAC important to you? 
For someone who is typically on the stage, it is really 
beneficial to experience how the technical aspect of 
theatre is also executed. Knowing the insides of how 
the PAC works has really made the stage feel like 
home. I'm completely comfortable there.  
 
Why should the PAC be important to others? 
I think making theatre accessible is necessary for 

society to foster young artists. The PAC allows 

anyone of any age to participate in theatre.  

 

Catch Bailey Bell in Allegro Dance Theatre’s 
SINGIN’ IN THE RAIN 

this month at The PAC. 

 
 

Learn more about all the other PAC Spotlight Ambassadors we've recognized over the years at www.thepac.net 
 

 

https://thepac.net/spotlight/
https://thepac.net/spotlight/

